The City of New York



MAYOR'S ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY 36 WEST 44TH STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10036

Telephone (212) 944-6225 Facsimile (212) 768-4115

January 16, 1996

Elena Ruth Sassower, Coordinator Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. Box 69, Gedney Station White Plains, New York 10605

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This will confirm our telephone conversation of today.

The copy of your January 2 letter to Mayor Koch sent to Dennison Young, Jr. has been referred to me.

As I mentioned, if you have any recommendations as to this Committee's judicial screening practices, in addition to those you testified to at the public hearing held on December 27, 1995, consideration.

Very truly yours,

Paul D. Siegfried Executive Director

PDS: ja